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Aloha DHHL Anahola Beneficiary,

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) is pleased to invite you and your ‘ohana
to participate in the final community outreach event of the DHHL Anahola Regional Plan Update
to review the Draft DHHL Anahola Regional Plan. Over the past nine months, DHHL
beneficiaries were invited to participate in this planning process, which included a series of four
community meetings held at Anahola Clubhouse in December 2021 and February, May and June
of 2022. These meetings provided opportunities for beneficiaries to discuss ideas on ways to better
the Anahola community and to work with others in the community to plan implementation actions.
Now that we have arrived at the Draft Plan stage, we encourage you to attend this Open House to
find out more and share your mana‘o. Please see the Open House flyer for more information.

Draft DHHL Anahola Regional Plan -- Community Open House
Saturday, October 22, 2022
10:00 AM - 1:00 PM (Drop-in hours)
Anahola Beach Park

The Regional Plan is a community-driven plan. We gathered a lot of information, heard your
feedback during the first four meetings, and identified priority projects and implementation steps.
Meeting summaries are available on the project website: https://dhhl.hawaii.gov/po/kauai/anahola-
regional-plan-update-2021-2022/. In this Open House format, please feel free to come by any
time between 10:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m., bring your ‘ohana, and enjoy food and information in a
festive, friendly atmosphere. We look forward to continuing our work together to make this
Regional Plan reflective of the community’s vision and achievable for community members and
beneficiary-serving organizations.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Nancy McPherson in the Planning Office by
phone at (808) 620-9519 or by email at nancy.m.mcpherson@hawaii.gov.

Aloha,

William J. Aila, Jr., Chairman
Hawaiian Homes Commission



